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My name is Tom Hardin, and I am here representing my wife Cindy and 

our family. We live at 3420 Rolling Ridge Ct.

I think the board has been presented with all the facts necessary to 
make a proper

decision. But the decision cannot be based on facts alone. You also 

must consider the quality of life that will affect our small 

neighborhood. Presently, it is a quite safe and

friendly neighborhood.  Rarely do I lock our vehicles and occasionally 

leave my house open.

We have lived here for over 33 years and bought our house with the 

intention of never leaving. We worked hard and saved our money to 

find the right area to live.

It has always been the intention for the neighborhood to be parceled 

into one acre lots. That was the selling point for us.

Rolling Ridge Rd is narrow and decaying, no sidewalks or 

streetlights and will need extensive work to widen and upgrade for 

excessive traffic.

The concerns are:

1. Heavy traffic

2. Traffic noise

3. Litter

4. Pollution

5. Safety and Crime

Please take all these points into making the proper decision to maintain 

our quality of life. As elected officials, taking in all of the information I 

hope you make the proper decision.

Thank you
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